akafu

Consumo consciente para um futuro sustentavel.

Commitment Letter for Non-Business Organizations

2012, March 30™

H.E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

| am pleased to confirm that Akatu Institute supports the ten principles of the UN
Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment, and anti-
corruption.

With this commitment, we express our intent to advance these principles within
our sphere of influence.

We also pledge to take part in the activities of the UN Global Compact where
appropriate and feasible — through, for instance, participation in Country/Local
Networks; involvement in specialized initiatives and workstreams; engagement
in partnership projects; and reviewing and providing commentary to participating
companies on their Communications on Progress.

Sincerely yours,

Helio Mattar
President

Rua Padre Jodo Manuel, 40 22 sobreloja Conjunto Nacional (entrada Itat)
01411-000 S3o Paulo SP Brasil T. 55 11 3179 1170 F. 55 11 3141 0208



